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F. No 8-25/2006-TW/
PUE
Ref P-164-166/C

The PUC is a letter dt. 07/04/2015 received from the
Assistant Director (Admn.), Port Management Board enclosed
with annual report on representation of SCs, STs & OBCs in
the Central Govt. Services as on 01.01.2015 (i.e. for the
year 2014).

On scrutiny of the report it is observed that in Group- ‘C’
post one SC is recruited where as in this UT No SC is notified.

We may if approved, ask for the clarification of the same.
Accordingly a fair letter is placed for approval and signature, pl.
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